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October 2, 2010 
 
To:        Community Stakeholders 
 
From:   Andrea Quarantillo, USCIS Director, New York City 
 
Re:       Grand Opening of USCIS Field Office in Holtsville, New York  
 
When: October 14th, 2010 @ 1:00 pm 
 
You are cordially invited to join me and Congressman Timothy Bishop as we officially 
open the Long Island Field Office of United States Citizenship and Immigration 
Services.  This new field office will be located at 30 Barretts Avenue, Holtsville, New 
York 11742.   This field office will provide full-service immigration processing for 
USCIS customers who reside in Queens, Nassau and Suffolk County.  The new office is 
based on a national model for new USCIS office locations throughout the country, and 
includes resources necessary to accommodate the large number of customers that we see 
on a daily basis. Attendees will have an opportunity to meet USCIS staff and tour the 
new facility. 
 
This new facility underscores our commitment to providing the absolute best service to 
our customers. USCIS customers living in Queens, Nassau and Suffolk Counties will see 
further improvements in service, accessibility, and timeliness while our own employees 
benefit from a more work-friendly environment. 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Shyconia Burden, 
Community Relations Officer at  or email; 
 
 
 
On March 1, 2003 U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services became one of three legacy INS 
components to join the U.S. Department of Homeland Security.  USCIS is charged with 
fundamentally transforming and improving the delivery of immigration and citizenship services, 
while enhancing the integrity of our nation’s security. 
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